
The College of Saint Rose 

Margaret Dugan Sandman ‘40 

Alumni Garden  

“My family‟s hope is that others who pass through this garden will experience its beauty and be reminded of the many gifts 
that Saint Rose represents.” 

~Nancy Sandman „70 on the occasion of the Garden  
dedication on May 14, 2011 

Story of the Garden 

 
The newly completed Alumni Garden is a beautiful gateway to the Saint Rose campus. Located next to Moran Hall, the first 

College building which opened in 1920, the garden ensures a continued link from the past to present and future genera-

tions.  The Margaret Dugan Sandman ‘40 Alumni  

Garden provides a calming and beautiful oasis on our urban campus. 

 
 

This Garden provides alumni and friends of the College with the opportunity to  

remember and honor dear friends, family members, a favorite professor or to celebrate a happy occasion.   

The garden which reflects all the cycles and seasons of an individual’s life so it is a  

fitting place in which to recognize loved ones (anniversaries, birthdays, graduations, or as a memorial).  

 

Opportunities for Support 
 
 

There are many beautiful areas in the garden available for naming with a plaque: 
 

Garden benches-$5,000 each 
Trees-$3,000 - $5,000 each 
Garden chairs-$2,500 each 
Garden lamps-$2,000 each 
Garden Tables-$1,000 each 

 

Gifts to the garden under $1,000 will be acknowledged in the Annual Donor Report. 

For more information on how you may make your gift to the 
Margaret Dugan Sandman `40 Alumni Garden 

please contact: 
 

Colleen Geary, Donor Relations Specialist 
The College of Saint Rose | 432 Western Avenue | Albany, NY 12203 

 
The Garden Dedication: May 14, 2011 

 

On May 14, 2011 the garden was dedicated in memory of Margaret Dugan  

Sandman `40 as a result of a gift from her family to establish an endowed fund which will 

help to sustain the maintenance of the garden for years to come. The Margaret Dugan Sandman `40 

Alumni Garden adds new life and beauty to the Saint Rose campus. Margaret was the 

Valedictorian of her class and a member of the Board of Trustees from 1984-1991.  She 

Faithfully supported the mission of The College of Saint Rose and her family honored her 

loyalty, grace and beauty with this gift in her name. 

 

Contributions are permanently invested (endowed) to supply a steady, annual source of funds for the future needs of the alumni garden.  


